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Please allow me to introduce myself, my name is Adam Glick 
and I am running for the LUAPC chair. 
  

I have lived in the Venice area 30 years. In that time, I have 
witnessed many changes. Many were wonderful improvements. 
Others were questionable at best. 
 

Like it or not, change happens. While it is unrealistic to think we 
can stave off any and all changes to our town, we can insure 
any further growth or change happens in a more thoughtful 
manner. 
 

Remembering our historic past, while keeping an eye on our 
future.  
 

Personally, I am not against development per say, but I am 
against further development, with out first improving our rapidly 
decaying infrastructure, and with out assuaging the concerns of 
all impacted Venice stakeholders. 
 

If you agree with me, I hope you will vote for me in the 
upcoming Venice Neighborhood Council Elections. Thank you. 
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